

Treknow Village Hall

08/10/2025

6.00pm

Held in Hall

Meeting called by: Chair – Julie Sandercock

Type of meeting: General

Note taker: Carol Coupe

Apologies

Attendees:	Julie Sandercock	JS	Liz Isaacs	LI
	Carol Coupe (Secretary)	CC	Malcolm Prout	MP
	Pete Bower (Treasurer)	PB	Stuart Patterson	SP
	Graham Betteridge	GB		
	Jean Prout	JP		
	Judith Bower	JB		
	Elaine De Saulles	EDS		
	Angela Freke	AF		

Minutes

Discussion:

JS Opened meeting – welcomed and thanked everyone for attending today's meeting

Apologies from: Liz / Malcolm / Stuart

Previous minutes accepted as read

Actions from last meeting:

PB – Service on heating completed – Action Complete

JS – Johnny Cowling, see discussion – Action Complete

JB – Booking Form – see discussion

Finance

PB(Tr)

-

- Bank balance continues to look healthy, not much change to last month
- Next large expense will be replacement cupboard doors (back room)
- Electricity costs slightly down due to summer months. Provider (British Gas) fitting smart meter in the next few days and removing old pay meter

Discussion

JS -

- Spoken to Johnny Cowling, his next available date offered to us 12th Sept '26 All Agreed - JS to contact him to confirm **JS(Ch)**
All agreed limit tickets to approx. 50 persons. Ticket price £15 p/h to include nibbles on tables. Payment to be made at time of booking. Time 7.30 for 8.00 start
- Kevin Brinn – singer musician, offered 31st Jan '26 to perform. All agreed - JS to contact him to confirm. Ticket price £10 p/h to include tapas platter & nibbles **JS(Ch)**
- A member of the village has asked if the hall could be a 'Drop Off' point for donations for their 'Ukraine Appeal' weekend of 25/26th Oct. Agreed – drop times to be 2 hours am & 2 hours pm for items. JB to be contact.
- After success of last 'Open Mic' should further session be organized. All agreed. Date agreed 14th Nov '25. No admission fee, poster to suggest donations
- Mark Powell has enquired about hiring hall for his rehearsal sessions. All agreed. Charge to be 'half day'
- Mike to start cupboard doors very soon – PB to meet with Mike at end of week **PB(Tr)**
- Water leak at meter – on roadside. Appears to be repaired by SW Water. No leak now
- After attending a 'Race Night' at the Poldark Inn – JS asks if this could be an event worth holding in Treknow. All agreed. JS to contact organizer to come and discuss further **JS(Ch)**
- Hire costs, should these be re-evaluated. All agreed, to be discussed again after researching charges elsewhere locally

JB -

- Booking Form – amendments to be discussed at later date

CC

- No accidents to report

Future Events

Open Mic session – 14/11/25

Treguddick Distillery Tasting – 22nd November Discussion for food at next meeting

Kevin Brinn – 31/01/26

Johnny Cowling – 12/09/26

AOB:

AF – What happened to jigsaws left in porch, JS taking to charity shop

JP – Unfortunately unable to continue with gardening around hall. JB has offered to take over to assist AF

Other Information

Special notes:

100 Club – for October drawn - winning numbers to be placed in notice board. **CC(Sec)**

£5 – 22

£10 – 77

£25 – 1

Meeting Closed 7.30pm

Further Meetings

Wednesday 12th November @ 9.30am